
 
 
 
Shire of Cue 
 
Tender 2025-04 – Masonic Lodge Stage 1 
 
The Shire of Cue is seeking tenders from suitable qualified companies for the 
construction of a new extension to the rear of the existing Masonic Lodge. The works 
also include minor repairs and alterations to the rear elevation of the existing building 
to accommodate the extension.  
 
Tenders need to comply with the tender specifications. The tender documents are 
available by emailing shire@cue.wa.gov.au or calling the Customer Services Officer 
on 9963 8600 during normal office hours. 
 
Tenders close at 4:00pm on Friday, 3 October 2025. Submissions must be emailed 
to tenderbox@cue.wa.gov.au. Tenders should be marked Tender 2025-04 – Masonic 
Lodge Stage 1 in the subject line on the email.  
 
Richard Towell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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